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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Weekend 

10/03 11/03 12/03 13/03 14/03 Saturday  15/03 

Sunday  16/03 

Labour Day Public 

Holiday  

Harvest Market 

Meeting  5:00pm  

Online Link Below 

   Saturday  -

Working Bee #2  

9:00am  -  11:00am 

     Harvest Market 

Set Up  12:00pm 

onwards 

     Sunday  -                   

Harvest Market 

17/03 18/03 19/03 20/03 21/03  

 School Council & 

AGM 

    

24/03 25/03 26/03 27/03 28/03  

School Photos    Free Dress  

31/03 01/04 02/04 03/04 04/04  

    Free Dress  -  

Easter Hat Parade 

 

    Last Day Term 1   

2:30pm Dismissal 

 

21/04 22/04 23/04 24/04 25/05  

 First Day Term 2   ANZAC Day Public 

Holiday 

 

 Harvest Market Meeting :   

We will be having a final meeting this afternoon at 5:00pm via Google meet. We hope to see all stall 
coordinators there. We are still looking still looking for final stall coordinators. 

 
Please see the link for our meeting  -    meet.google.com/qoq-ftyz-fjp 

https://wandinnorthps-vic.compass.education/meet.google.com/qoq-ftyz-fjp


 Working Bee #2 :  Saturday  15th  March  9:00am—11:00am 

Families rostered on :  Kayla Leslie (School Council Representative), Andrew, Bray-Ryan, Burgess, 

Clement, Cook, Cunningham, Gaylor, Graham (Jett), Godaly, Harrison, Hart, Lammertsma, Leitch, 

McLean, Pen, Redgewell, Reed, Rosser, Ryan (Brodie), Sargeant (Hugh), Schultz, Tabone, Tatt, 

Tilley, and Watkins. 

OH&S : To ensure the safety of our volunteers, an OH&S briefing is conducted at each working bee.  Please read the “Volunteer 
Induction Handbook”.  Further information can be found in WNPS Volunteer Policy which can be found on the school’s website.                                                                                                                             
https://www.wandinnorthps.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/Volunteer-Induction-Handbook.pdf                                                                                                                             

A Community of Learners, Achieving Together 

 Harvest Market :        

                          

Certificates Of Appreciation  -  

Anyone receiving donations or support 

from businesses that are independent 

to Wandin North Primary School, (ie. 

not parent-owned companies), are 

asked to provide the office with the 

correct business name and mailing 

address prior to 3:00pm Wednesday 

19th March.                                    

Please email details to   

wandin.north.ps@education.vic.gov.au   

and mark  "Att Lyn".    

All certificates will be produced in one 

print-run and therefore, it is essential 

that all information has been received 

on time.  

 

WANTED :  We are putting a call out 

for marquees and tables to be 

delivered on Friday or Saturday 

morning at the latest for our school 

based stalls. Please place name on 

them so we can return next week. 

 

We are also on the call to chocolate 

blocks and bars to be donated to the 

office for our school stall Chocolate 

Fortune. 

 Thank You :  We would like to thank Phil Smith for coming up over the weekend to level out the 

gravel carpark .  It was greatly needed and very much appreciated.   
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